
CF 13-0285-S2
LAX Sign District

Recommended Revisions for PLUM Consideration, 8/26/14

• Revise the draft ordinance to increase the LAX Sign Reduction Program from 20,181

square feet to 23,520 square feet of existing off-site billboard signs within the LAX

Vicinity

• Revise the draft ordinance to conform to the letter from the Federal Aviation

Administration dated July 18, 2014, including the requested change to the funding for

the Visual Blight Reduction Program to reflect a one-time payment in the amount of

$3,750,000


